

Penguins against Cancer c/o Fenwycks Tekels Avenue Camberley Surrey GU15 2LB

12th February 2019

Dear Pat, Charlie and all those at Penguins against Cancer,

On behalf of everyone here at Guy's and St Thomas' I wanted to say a huge thank you for your most recent donation of £2,000 towards our Dimbleby Patient Support Services. Please do pass our thanks on to everyone who has helped you raise this impressive total!

Your support means we can continue providing the best possible care to our patients and their families. The money you have raised will go towards providing complementary therapies, pyschological support, specialist information and welfare advice to our patients affected by cancer.

In recognition of your continued support for us, we would be delighted to invite you to visit Guy's and St Thomas', to show you in-person some of the amazing work we are doing. Please don't hesitate to get in contact if this is something which would be of interest to you.

Once again, thank you for donating to Guy's and St Thomas'. Without supporters such as Penguins against Cancer we could not make the progress that we do in the fight against cancer.

Best wishes.

Alice Clasper

**Trusts & Foundations Officer** 

E: alice.clasper@kcl.ac.uk T: +44 (0)20 7848 4709